
         

 

 
Reading 

Please try and hear your child read as often as possible. It really does 
make a positive difference. 

 

Homework	
Children	will	be	given	a	sheet	of	maths	

homework	every	Friday.		The	homework	will	
then	be	collected	the	following	Wednesday.	

Routines				Routines	
										Physical	Education												
Indoor	P.E.	lessons	will	be	on	
Tuesday	mornings.	Subject	to	
weather,	Thursday	afternoons	
will	be	an	outdoor	session	so	
please	ensure	your	child	has	
their	outdoor	PE	kits	in	school	
all	the	time.	

Grab-a-	Grown	Up	
Every	other	Tuesday	we	
would	love	for	you	to	come	
into	the	class	with	your	child	
and	they	will	proudly	show	

you	their	learning.		
START:	27th	February	

	
Reading	

Children	need	to	read	at	home	
4	times	a	week	and	be	aiming	
to	change	their	books	AT	
LEAST	once	a	week.	

	
WATER	BOTTLES		

Children	need	to	ensure	they	
have	a	water	bottle	in	school	
every	day.		These	can	be	kept	
in	the	classroom	during	the	
day	for	them	to	drink	from	

regularly.	
	

NAMED	CLOTHING	
Please	ensure	ALL	your	

child’s	clothing	and	shoes	are	
named,	including	hats	and	

coats.	
Forest	Schools	

START	DATE:	Friday	23rd	
February	

Juniper	Class	
Miss	Gibbins	
Mrs.	Wilson	
Mrs.	Avis	
Mr.	Knight	

	
	

This	term’s	Christian	
value:	

Justice	

Dates	for	your	diary:	
1st	March:	World	Book	Day:	
2nd/5th/6th	March:	Book	Fayre-	3.15	In	the	hall	
12th	March:	Parents	Evening-	3.3.0	to	5.30	
14th	March:	Parents	Evening	–	4pm	to	7pm	
21st	March:	Year	2	Trip	to	Cadbury’s	World	
26th	March:	St	Mary’s	Easter	Service	at	St	Mary’s	Church	
28th	March:	Dance	Festival	SWR	
29th	March:	End	of	term	

Chocolate 
Welcome	back	

	
We	 shall	 be	 diving	 straight	 into	 our	 learning	 this	 term	 with	 a	 topic	 focus	 on	
History.	Our	main	book	focus	will	be	‘Grendel’	by	David	Lucas	from	which	we	will	
be	doing	drama,	art,	writing	and	plenty	of	book	talk.	
	
We	 are	 always	 keen	 to	 have	 help	 in	 school;	 particularly	with	 hearing	 children	
practice	their	reading.	If	you	are	able	to	spare	an	hour	or	so	each	week	to	help,	
please	have	a	chat	with	one	of	us,	either	at	the	beginning	of	end	of	school.	Our	door	
is	always	open	for	any	queries,	questions	or	help.	
	
On	World	Book	Day	we	shall	be	dressing	up	as	our	favourite	book	character.	
	
Please	note	that	there	have	been	some	reported	cases	of	head	lice.	Please	check	
your	child’s	head	as	frequently	as	possible.	
	
Miss	G,	Mrs.	W,	Mrs.	A	&	Mr.	K	
 

 

 


